CIR NO.-351 GOVERNMENT GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE, NARAYANGARH DATE:10.11.2023

It is hereby informed to all teaching, non-teaching staff and students of this college that on 17"
November,2023 has been declared as Holiday under “Vice-Chancellor’s Discretion” as per University
Notification Memo No.: VU/R/Noti./1619/2023 dated 10.11.2023. So the Academic & Administrative

activities of Government General Degree College, Narayangarh will be remain suspended on 17%

November,2023.
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